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Testimony in SUPPORT of SCR19 

Aloha Chair and members of the committee: 

My name is Keane De Freitas and I am testifying in SUPPORT of seR 19. I believe that foster children are 
important to our future so the families that took them in need all of the support they can get. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 


